THE
JAMES RANDALL ROSENDALE SCHOLARSHIP
IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE SCHOLARSHIPS
FOR MONTEREY COUNTY EAGLE SCOUTS.

The James Randall Rosendale Scholarship is a wholly private scholarship trust. It
1s not affiliated in any way with the Boy Scouts of America, Inc.

This scholarship was created in a trust, established by John & Monique Rosendale
of Carmel Valley, California at their death. The Rosendale’s were residents of Monterey
County for close to seventy years. John Rosendale was an Eagle Scout, as well as a
Scoutmaster in Salinas, California. John Rosendale was an attorney who practiced law
in Monterey County for many years. The Rosendale’s were survived by four children.
James Randall Rosendale, the namesake for the scholarship, however did not survive his
parents.

"Randy" was a creative artist and bodybuilder before stricken with an illness that
lead to his death. John and Monique Rosendale established this scholarship to honor
"Randy” by providing resources towards the higher education goals of those few young
men achieving the rank of Eagle Scout, in accordance with the Boy Scouts of America,
Inc. requirements.

The James Randall Rosendale Scholarship begin awarding scholarships in 2018.
In 2018, $23,347.00 in scholarships were paid out. In 2019, $132,472.00 in scholarships
were paid out. In 2020, $144,176.00 in scholarships were paid out. In 2021, $98,362.00
in scholarships were paid out. In 2022, $47,500.00 in scholarships were paid out.

The James Randall Rosendale Scholarship is pleased to again offer scholarships
for the upcoming 2022-2023 academic school year. Most scholarships for the upcoming
2023-2024 academic school year will be for $2,500.00 or the cost of tuition, whichever is less.



